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METER REQUEST | Water 

 
State of New Jersey 

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
44 S. Clinton Avenue 

P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

metertestrequest@bpu.nj.gov                      
           WMT# ______ 

APPLICATION FOR WATER METER TEST 
Under the provisions of NJAC 14:3-4.5, I hereby request a test of the water meter measuring 
water supplied to me at the following premises. 

PLEASE PRINT: 
 
NAME:  ________________________________________ DATE:  ________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY:  _______________, NJ _______ ZIP:  ____________ TELEPHONE:  ____________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS:  ____________________________ BUSINESS PHONE (OPTIONAL) __________ 
 
MAILING ADDRESS IF DIFFERENT FROM ABOVE: 
 
ADDRESS:  _____________________________________   CITY:  _________________________ 
 
STATE:  ________________________ ZIP CODE:  ______________________________________ 
 
PLEASE PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION WHICH IS FOUND ON THE METER:________ 
a. UTILITY COMPANY SUPPPLYING WATER:  ______________________________________ 
b. SIZE OF METER 
c. MANFACTURER’S NAME: ___________________________________________________ 
d. MANUFACTURER’S SERIAL NUMBER:  _________________________________________ 
============================================================================== 
A meter will considered accurate when it does not show and average error greater than plus or minus 1.5%, 
when compared to volumes of water measured by equipment that has been certified by NJ Weights and 
Measures and approved by the Board. NOTE:    DO NOT allow the company to remove the meter until you 
receive further written/email instruction from Board staff.  You cannot file this application if the meter has been 
removed by the company, since the Board did not have control of the meter, the Board cannot certify the 
accuracy of the meter.  Upon application by any customer to the Board, a test of the meter will be witnessed by 
Board staff.  Such test shall be made as soon as practicable after receipt of the application and upon notice to the 
customer and the utility as to the time, date and place of testing. Meter test request should be forwarded via 
email to metertestrequest@bpu.nj.gov or postal mail – Board of Public Utilities, 44 S. Clinton Ave., - PO Box 350, 
Trenton, NJ 08625 ATTN:  Division of Reliability & Security  
The Board is not collecting the $5 fee as stated in NJAC14:3-4.5 (f) at this time.   
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